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Year 11 End of Term Prom Shopping Trip – Monday 25th March 2024  
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers,   
 

We are incredibly proud of all our Year 11s who have worked hard during the recent mock examination period. They 
showed great tenacity during the exam period and handled them with a great level of maturity and responsibility.   
 

Through student voice, students in Year 11 were very keen to have a shopping trip to get them Prom ready! This year 
students have the opportunity to go to the Bullring, Birmingham.  
 
The cost of the coach will be £13 per pupil. If you would like your child to attend, please pay via ParentPay by 
Wednesday 20th March 2024. This is a first come first served trip, so please book quickly to avoid disappointment.  
 

Students will need to arrive at school by 8:00am on Monday 25th March in order for registers to be taken. This is a 
non-uniform trip. Students will depart The Suthers School no later than 8:30am and will return to school by the end 
of the school day, at 2:55pm.    
 

Please get in contact with myself at zallen@suthersschool.co.uk or the Head of Year 11 Mrs Yates, 
lyates@suthersschool.co.uk if you have any queries or concerns.  
  
 

Kind regards,  
 

  
Zoe Allen and Laura Yates  
Whole School Rewards Lead/ Head of Year 11   
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